
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 21-0960
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 10:31:31 AM

 
 

Contact Name Livia Grupe Taffarello

Enter your
question or
comment

I appreciate the community engagement by the folks
supporting the Chipmunk Solar Farm Project. When you look
at all the facts on whether or not to support solar energy in
Pickaway County, it is clear we should do everything possible
to have it operate. I have been encouraged that similar solar
farm projects in other areas of the country have produced
more tax revenue, more jobs, and a more sustainable way to
produce energy. As we move away from the pandemic we
have to realize that ensuring our financial stability is important
for long-term success. Having projects like the Chipmunk
Solar Project that will bring in millions of dollars of tax
revenue would be a major victory in terms of locking in long-
term financial success for Pickaway County. Please support
Chipmunk Solar! Case Number #21-0960-EL-BGN, Project
Chipmunk Solar

 

 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

5/2/2022 11:01:27 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0960-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Livia Grupe Taffarello, via website, electronically filed
by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing


	

